
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: October 30, 2012  
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Summer Projects - 2013 
 

We would like to discuss the 2013 summer projects at the next Building and 
Site committee meeting on November 5, 2012.  
 
I have attached a list of proposed projects for next summer.  We have 
discussed most of these items at recent Building and Site committee 
meetings.  
 
I have also attached a summary for Stevenson High School Phase II that 
we would like to continue discussion on Monday night. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.   

 
LA/kp 
 

 


